
 

 

6th September 2017 

 
 
Dear Parents/Carers,  

Year 6 Residential Trip 2018 
 

As you may be aware, last year’s Year 6 children went on an exciting residential trip in the summer 
term. However, next year we have decided to change this to an Autumn term trip, so the current Year 5 
children will now go on their residential in September 2018. We have made these changes so that the 
skills achieved from the activities on the trip, including team building exercises and resilience activities, 
can be applied during the children’s last year of primary school.  
 
We are pleased to tell you that we have booked for the children to go to Kingswood Colomendy activity 
centre in North Wales. We will travel by coach on Friday 28th September 2018 and will return after a 
three-night stay on Monday 1st October 2018. 
  
The cost of the trip will be £124 per child. To secure a place for your child on the trip please return the 
reply slip below, along with a non-refundable £50 deposit, to the school office by Friday 12th 
January  2018. Alternatively payment can be made online via SIMS Agora. Following payment of the 
deposit, the next two payments will be £50 due by 28th April 2018, and then £24 due by 16th

 June 2018. 
  
Payment cards will be sent out to those who pay a deposit and wish the spread to cost over more 
frequent, smaller payments. Please note that if your child is eligible for Pupil Premium then you are 
entitled to the trip being funded by school.  
 
 
Kind regards,  
Wendy Gibson 
Year 5/6 Phase Leader 
____________________________________________________________________________________ 

Year 6 Residential Trip 2018 
 

Child’s Name: _________________________________________Class: ___________  
 
[  ] I would like my child to participate in the residential trip to Kingswood and enclose a non-refundable deposit of 

£50.00.  

 
[  ]  I would like my child to participate in the residential trip to Kingswood and they are eligible for Pupil Premium.  

 
Signed: ____________________________________ (Parent/Carer) Date: ____________ 


